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NEW LOOK OF TRAINING OASIS

Revamping of 
Training Facilities

The HKIAAC is going to revamp its training facilities in two phases.  The 1st 
phase, from Sep 2024 to Jan 2025, will transform the 4/F classrooms into 
the HKIAAC's new office, while the existing office on 6/F will be relocated.  
In the 2nd phase, new training facilities will be built on 6/F.  By Oct 2025, 
the entire project will be completed, revealing a stunning new look.

3D rendering of new training facilities on 6/F

S E M I N A R  R O O MT R A I N I N G  A R E A

C O R R I D O RR E F R E S H M E N T  A R E A



The ICAC, the HKIAAC and the IAACA form a powerful tripartite 
partnership.  It aims to build a graft-free world and foster international 
anti-graft cooperation.  Last month, we have joined hands for the first 
time to co-host an anti-graft experience sharing programme for 
overseas graft-fighting counterparts.   We also conducted the first joint 
training course with three local financial regulators and concluded a 
two-day programme for the local banking sector.  

WHAT wE dID

ICAC, HKIAAC and IAACA first-ever 
experience sharing programme for 
South Africa graft fighters showcases 
tripartite partnership (11/03/2024 - 
15/03/2024)

First quadripartite training with SFC, 
AFRC and IA to enhance capability of 
combating financial crime and 
corruption (11/03/2024 - 13/03/2024)

HKIAAC professional training course 
sets to strengthen anti-corruption 
capability of banking industry 
(21/03/2024 - 22/03/2024)

For more details of the work of the HKIAAC, please click here 
or scan the QR code to visit our newly launched webpage 
(http://hkiaac.icac.org.hk).


